
July 4, 2024 
 

Gratitude for ITSF2024 contribution  
 
Dear all participants of ITSF 2024 

 
Owing to your contribution, ITSF 2024 was successfully completed. 
Though this was the first time that ITSF was held outside Europe and US countries, 
we were able to welcome many new participants from Asia in addition to Europe and 
US countries, which led to lively discussions. 
We would like to express our deepest gratitude to all participants. 
 
There were 104 participants in total, on-site 86 and on-line 18. 
51 oral presentations, 24 poster presentations, 5 invited/summary talks, and 15 facility 
posters were presented at the ITSF 2024. 

 
All of the presentation materials (slides, posters, abstracts) and session summary can 
be seen from the INDICO site.  
Zoom recording data of all oral sessions can be viewed from the announced URL.  
We hope that you will utilize these materials for future activities at your institutions. 
 
The next ITSF will be held in UK. 
We hope that you will consider the possibility of attending the next ITSF as well. 
 
We are looking forward to meeting with you there. 
 
Best regards, 
Local Organizing Committee of ITSF 2024 
Kanenobu Tanaka (RIKEN), Kotaro Bessho (J-PARC) 
itsf2024jp@ml.riken.jp 

https://indico2.riken.jp/event/3335/timetable
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